
Riverside South Community Association News

Spring Clean Up April 23, 2022

The RSCA has registered for the City of
Ottawa’s Spring Cleaning the Capital.

Watch the Spring Clean Up webpage for
more details!

Student Bursary

Do you know a secondary student graduating
this year that has volunteered in the
community? They could be awarded a $1000
bursary from the Riverside South Community
Association! The deadline to apply is May 16.
Full details and application form: student
bursaries

Submit your feedback on Vimy
Ridge students being
accommodated at Steve
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MacLean

The OCDSB planning department is looking
for community feedback on the proposed
options for alleviating the overcrowding at
Vimy Ridge Public School - they would like to
hear from you BEFORE April 5.

One of those options would see VRPS grade 7 & 8 students bussed to Steve
Maclean PS (which itself is also over capacity) and potentially up to a total of 12
portables on site which would mean the loss of the school soccer field as well
as a change to SMPS bell times (10 minute later start).

Full details on the situation at VRPS and the proposed options including a video
presentation and the link to the feedback platform can be found here.

Thank you Rink Volunteers!

This year's outdoor rink season ran from Dec
26th to early March. 
We can’t thank our rinks coordinator, rink leads
and all their crews enough for their dedication,
community spirit, and hundreds of hours of
effort put in to get the rinks going and
maintained! Riverside South’s skaters all appreciate it.

Mark your calendar!

We have more events coming: 
June 5: Community Garage Sale 
July 1: Canada Day fireworks

Neighbourhood Watch

Interested in learning more about the Riverside

https://ocdsb.ca/cms/one.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=37903663


South Neighborhood Watch program? Send an email
to Kevin at vicepresident@riversidesouth.org

Coexisting with Coyotes

Coyote sightings in our neighbourhood
are common and we have created a
dedicated page on our website with facts
about our furry neighbours. The page
includes information on how to keep them
from becoming bold and what to do if you
should encounter one close up. They are
part of our environment and we can co-exist peacefully.

riversidesouth.org/coyote-information

City of Ottawa

Want to know more about what's happening in your
City? Sign up here to receive City of Ottawa news
through your e-mail! Choose from newsletters on
courses and events or project and activity bulletins.

Want to weigh in on the projects and initiatives that you
care about, at your convenience? Head to engage.ottawa.ca.

Want to stay up to speed on Stage 2 LRT construction progress or the Trillium
Line specifically? Sign up for updates here.

Feedback
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https://riversidesouth.org/coyote-information
https://app06.ottawa.ca/esubscriptions/signup-form-en.html
https://engage.ottawa.ca/
https://ottawa.us14.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=12e6316807b755fb0a8742244&id=85bd4cc729


The RSCA wants your input! Have ideas for our events and programs? A
community issue you think the RSCA should look into? Let us know:
info@riversidesouth.org
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